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To: All IPA Firms 

Subject: Eliminating Data Collection Form Submission 

Date: September 28, 2023 

 

As you are aware, the Federal Audit Clearinghouse (FAC) will transition from Census to GSA 
on October 1, 2023.  With this change, exporting a copy of the data collection form (DCF) to 
excel or pdf may no longer be available.  As a result, the Auditor of State’s Center for Audit 
Excellence will no longer require DCFs to be submitted to IPAReport@ohioauditor.gov as a part 
of the audit report submission as of the date of this memo.  This requirement will be eliminated 
from all future Request for Proposals (RFP) and Request for Quotes (RFQ).   
 
If you have any questions, please contact IPACorrespondence@ohioauditor.gov.  
 
 


